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  Send to: 
  postmottak@caa.no 
  or 
  Luftfartstilsynet 
  Postboks 243 
  8001 BODØ 
 
  
 
Declaration of provisional inability 
Regulation (EU) 2015/340, ATCO.A.015 

 
Licence holders shall not exercise the privileges of their licence when having doubts of being able to safely exercise 
the privileges of the licence and shall in such cases immediately notify the relevant air navigation service provider of 
the provisional inability to exercise the privileges of their licence. 
 
Air navigation service providers may declare the provisional inability of the licence holder if they become aware of any 
doubt concerning the ability of the licence holder to safely exercise the privileges of the licence. 
 
Air navigation service providers shall inform the competent authority on this form: 
 

Contact information ANSP 
First name: Last name: 

Phone number: E-mail:  

Position:  

 
Licence holder details 
First name: Last name: 

ATCO licence number: Unit: 

 
Period for provisional inability 
From: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

To: 



Luftfartstilsynet / Civil Aviation Authority Norway 
  
NF-1124 ver 2.0 06/2022 Page 2 of 2 

Additional information: 

 

In order to process your application we need information about you.  
 
Your personal data is required in order to secure the information received are from the correct person. Your personal data will 
be treated in accordance with regulation (EU) 2016/679 – General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR). Article 6 (1) [litra e], 
Civil Aviation Act § [5-3], and COMMISSION REGULATION (EU) 2015/340 laying down technical requirements and 
administrative procedures relating to air traffic controllers’ licences specifies the criteria on which your application will be 
processed.  
 
Your personal data will be stored only as long as required for the purpose in which they were collected. You have the right to 
access your personal data, and, if necessary, have them corrected. If you believe that your personal data is not treated in 
accordance with the GDPR, you may appeal to the Norwegian Data Protection Authority.  
 
The Civil Aviation Authority Norway (CAA-N) is responsible for the processing of your application. Contact our privacy policy 
officer at e-mail: personvernombud@caa.no.  
 
All written inquiries to CAA-N are subject to the Archive Act and the Freedom of Information Act. The public’s right to access 
information does not apply to personal data which is subject to confidentiality. 
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